
Dear parents/carers,

As we approach the end of the 2022/23 academic year I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the
support you have given the school over the course of the year.

As we move towards the 2023/24 academic year I feel it is necessary to reiterate our high expectations around
our uniform and equipment.

Below is an outline of the uniform expectations at Archbishop Sentamu Academy:

● Blue academy blazer
● Black trousers - skinny trousers, leggings and skirts are not permitted
● Black socks - no trainer socks are permitted
● White collared shirt
● Year group specific tie

Shoes
All students should wear a pear of black, formal shoes. Please be aware that some shoes sold in the
‘Schoolwear’ section of shops may not meet the uniform requirements of this academy.

Archbishop Sentamu Academy does not permit students to wear trainers or any type, sand shoes, boots
or Converse style shoes. Any student who wears shoes that do not meet our uniform requirements will be
sanctioned appropriately. The school will have a stock of uniform that can be borrowed on a short-term
basis if required.

As part of our uniform policy, the following accessories are not permitted:

● Facial piercings - including nose studs
● False nails and brightly coloured nails
● False eye-lashes
● Excessive make-up

Please note that year 11 students no longer require a black blazer and should
continue to wear the blue academy blazer that they have worn in previous years
and also the blue summer shirt is no longer a part of our uniform policy and
should not be worn.

If you have any questions about the uniform policy outlined above, please
contact your child’s Pastoral Team in the first instance.

Thank you again for your support and I look forward to welcoming your
child back to school in September after a restful Summer break.

Kind regards,

Mr P.Fraser


